
 
Homeroom Parents 

 
It’s that time again, and we are looking for Homeroom Parents for the 2015-2016 school year.  
Each classroom will be assigned one Homeroom Parent, one Assistant and many helpers.  
The drawing is completely random, excluding those parents who were chosen in the past, unless 
no other parents volunteer.  Helping out in the classroom can be lots of fun and we want to make 
sure everyone gets to share the excitement! 
 
Homeroom Parent Responsibilities: 
Please be aware that these are only guidelines and that your role can change slightly depending on 
the grade and teacher with whom you work. 

1. Homeroom Parents will attend an introductory meeting on September 24th @ 9:00am 
to discuss what you can expect and answer any questions. 

2. Homeroom Parents will introduce themselves to the other class parents. 
3. Homeroom Parents will work with the teacher to organize class parties (the first party 

is usually Halloween).  They will also solicit donations (money, food, etc.) from parents.  
4. Homeroom Parents will use class lists to contact parents to provide snacks or volunteer 

time for specific activities that may be assigned to their grade level. 
5. Homeroom Parents may be asked to act as a liaison to the Gayman Home & School 

Association; recruit volunteers, organize Gayman Appreciation Week activities, 
organize the Spring Carnival Donation Basket (of which each class will be assigned a 
theme).  

6. Homeroom Parents will be notified of new students that may be added to the classroom 
throughout the year and are encouraged to contact and welcome the family to the 
classroom. 

 
Thank you in advance for helping Gayman continue to be a great place to grow! 

 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

Grisselle Gabriel (gmlaborde@yahoo.com) or Kristin Olanday (krisheuy@yahoo.com) 
 
Please complete the bottom portion & return to your child’s teacher by September 9th.   
 
You will be notified via letter within the following two weeks if your name has been chosen.  The final list will be 
posted on the Gayman Website under the Home & School Section.   

 
Parent’s Name:  ____________________________________________  
 
Primary Contact #: _________________________________________ Email: ________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ Grade/Teacher: _____________________________ 
 
Yes, I would like to be the:    Have you ever been Homeroom Parent?  

o Homeroom Parent     
o Homeroom Assistant      Yes     No 
o Helper 
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